
 

 

 

1. Intramurals - There will be a quick check-in for all teams 

participating in intramurals at nutrition break. Please have one 

member from your team attend to verify your team roster, name, and 

team size. 

 

2. Intramurals - Intramurals start TODAY at lunch! Come out and 

cheer on your fellow students. Games will start at 1230. Please 

remember that there is no food in the gym so eat your lunch first! See 

you there. 

 

3. Ski & Snowboard Club - If you missed the ski and snowboard club 

meeting and would like to learn more about what is being offered this 

year, please drop by Ms. Brant or Ms. Cook's room to ask questions 

and/or pick up a form. A reminder that forms will be collected at 8:30 

on Wednesday, Nov. 8 in the front foyer. We will be closing the club 

and sending invoices as soon as the spots fill up. If you have questions 

about how we will be selecting applicants, come speak to Ms. Brant or 

Ms. Cook. See you on the slopes! 

 

4. Yearbook cover Contest Extended - To have a broader representation 

of artists, Mr. Gill and Mrs. Weir are extending the deadline for the 

Yearbook cover contest to November 10th.  Please see the poster 

outside the library for criteria or see Mr. Gill or Mrs. Weir for 

details.  The theme is taking care of yourself, others and this place.   
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